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Introduction

The Deerpath is the official newsletter of
the Echeconnee Lodge. In it, you can find
information on past and future events,
featured stories from arrowmen, and
even interesting tidbits of information. 

The Deerpath is compiled by the Lodge
Secretary with help from the arrowmen
and his committee. 

This is a special edition, so it will be
shorter and more concise than the
normal edition.



New LEC

Victoria B.
Incoming Lodge Chief

Darby B.
Incoming 2nd Vice Chief

Brandon S.
Incoming 3rd Vice Chief

Zachary J.
Incoming Secretary

Evelyn G.
Incoming Ocmulgee Chapter Chief

Landon H.
Incoming RLS Chapter Chief

Beau H.
Incoming Clan Chief



Vacant Positions (Exciting Opportunities Await)

[Vacant]
1st Vice Chief

[Vacant]
Treasurer

[Vacant]
Chapter Chief:

Oconee
Pine Forest
Scoutreach

If you want to be more involved with the Lodge, come join the LEC (Lodge Executive Committee)!
Make sure to contact the Lodge Chief Victoria B. here [LodgeChief@echeconnee.org] 
or the Lodge Adviser here [Adviser@echeconnee.org].



Indian Winter Information

*

*After Dec. 16th,
the event fee
increases to
$25.

For more information, go to this link: https://sectione6.oa-bsa.org/indian-winter/



Upcoming events (Lodge Banquets)
Make sure to sign up and
register for the Lodge
Banquet by January 13th,
2025. 
And don’t forget to pay your
OA 2025 dues at
https://echeconnee.myvolusi
on.com/p/2025-lodge-dues.

Lodge Banquet from 2023

Information about Banquet
•Takes place on January 25th,
2025.
•Starting time is 6:00 pm
•Location is at Byron United
Methodist Church
103 W Heritage St, Byron, GA
31008
•Make sure to wear your FULL
Class A (With your OA Sash)
•Bring $10 in entrance fee and
an empty stomach for
feeding.

If you are on the Program
Banquet Committee and LEC,
make sure to arrive at
4:00pm the same day!

For more info, go to https://www.echeconnee.org/ 



Arrowmen, 

Welcome to 2025! This will be a year of change, starting with our LEC. You'll see some new faces mixed in with some returning LEC
members. When you come to the banquet, you'll see our updated goals, and when you come to the Spring Ordeal, you'll see our first
Ordeal at Vinson Valley. This year you'll also see national changes to the American Indian Activities, to include regalia changes.
While change can be a challenge, this is also a great time to reset our baseline, start new traditions, and create some new stories!

 
If your New Years resolution doesn't include getting active in the Lodge, I challenge you to add it to your list. Come on out to our
lodge events, invite a friend, join a committee, lead an activity, play a sport, complete a day of service, attend a Section event, and
join the summer activity. Lodge Chief Victoria has a great year planned and is excited to embrace the new National Order of the
Arrow vision: “To be why Scouts want to stay in Scouting.”

 
YIWWW,
Lou Lilley
Echeconnee Lodge Adviser

Lodge Adviser’s Minute



Thank you for viewing!

Although this edition of the Deerpath
was short, this is only a mere special
edition. Make sure to keep an eye out
for the 1st edition of Deerpath 2025 in
early February, and I will see you next
time!

YIS, 
Zachary J., Your Incoming Secretary


